
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 29, 2017 

 

 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
ATTN. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
500 E. Capitol Ave 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 
 

RE: Docket TC17-005  
Midcontinent Communications Previous §251 Interconnection Request—Clarification 
 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
In a letter addressed to Valley Telecommunications Coop Association, enclosed, is 
Midcontinent’s clarification of its previous request dated December 19, 2016. Midcontinent, by 
its request, is not seeking the ability to resell Valley’s services. It is merely seeking to 
Interconnect to exchange Midcontinent’s Valley destined traffic in the Ipswich Exchange.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Andrea Livingston 
Midcontinent Communications 
Regulatory Analytics & Reporting Manager 
andrea.livingston@midco.com 
 
cc (via email):  Darla Rogers 
        Rich Coit 
 

Enclosure 


